
From: Loraine-Grews, Maryann
To: Teresa Gizzi
Cc: SBP.Sydney@rfdsse.org.au; greg.ohlsson@careflight.org; "Garry.Sinclair@health.nsw.gov.au";

david.binskin@bankstownairport.com.au
Subject: Nepean Hospital and Integrated Ambulatory Services Redevelopment, 35-65 Derby Street, Kingswood (SSD

8766)
Date: Monday, 24 September 2018 2:10:57 PM
Attachments: SSD 8766.pdf

Hi Teresa,
 
I received your letter for the above development and can advise this is outside of Sydney
Airports prescribed airspace and we have no issue with it.
 
However I have forwarded this to Bankstown Airport and Air Ambulance services to assess any
impacts to their operations.
 
Thank you.
 
Kind regards
Maryann
 
Maryann Loraine-Grews
Airspace Protection Approvals Coordinator
Sydney Airport 
Tel: +61 2 9667 9396
AirspaceProtection@syd.com.au
www.sydneyairport.com.au

 
DISCLAIMER: This email is confidential and may also contain legally privileged
information. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender on 61 2 9667
9111 and do not use, disclose, copy, or distribute it to anyone. Confidentiality and legal
privileges are not waived by reason of mistaken delivery to you.
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